
School Council Newsletter 

          

Tuesday 24th November 2020 

Hello,         

We have two Key Stage meetings due to different playtimes.  Jaxson and Ruby Y1 

Honey and Harrison Y2.  Bobby and Olivia Y6, Phoebe and Olivia Y5, Rani and 

Corey Y4, Olivia and Lucas Y3.   

 

 

• Suggestion box 

• Last week of term 

• Christmas movie afternoon 

• Litter picking rota 

• Gardening Club 

• Fun Friday Posters 

 

Suggestion Box 

 

We had 3 suggestions in the box this week. 

• Can we have music playing at playtimes and dinner times? 

• Can we have some swings on the playground? 

• If children are good after English, can they have a treat? (Y3 child) 

 

Last week of term 

Mrs Speakman read out the fun Christmas activities we have planned for the last 

week of term.  As a School Council we came up with a lot of these ideas so we can 

see how much of a positive impact we are having for all the children in school.  

These include:  

Christmas Bingo with Mr Wallace 

Christmas Karaoke 

Christmas Parties 

Christmas film and Pyjama day 

 

 



 

Christmas Movie Afternoon 

The Christmas movie afternoon will be on Friday 18th December.  We can wear our 

Pyjamas or other comfy clothes and bring in some sweets or popcorn. 

 

Litter Picking Rota 

Please remind your class when it is your litter picking day.  Please only collect the 

litter in your class area and remember to wash your hands afterwards. 

Thank you for helping to keep our school tidy.   

 

Gardening Club 

Please vote with your class as to what you would like to grow in your area?  The list 

of seeds we have are below.  Let Mrs Speakman know asap once you’ve decided. 

The garden will hopefully be available to plant after the Christmas holidays. 

In January we can grow: Tomatoes, Aubergines, celery, raddish, celeriac 

In February we can grow: Cauliflower, carrots, little gem lettuce, onion, spring onion 

and chilli peppers. 

Please choose one or two items from the list above. 

   

Fun Friday Posters 

We’ve got a few entries but it’s not too late to take part in our Fun Friday poster 

competition.  Linda would like a poster that advertises our Fun Friday meal options 

so please add these to your design. 

Some of these include Burgers and Chips, Hot dogs, Chocolate Muffins, Chocolate 

Chip Cookies so it would be good if you could draw some of these on the poster.  

Make it as colourful as you can.     

The closing date is Friday 27th November and don’t forget to put your name and year 

group on the back of your poster. 

 

Remember to remind your class about the suggestion box. 

 

 

 

 


